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Date: 12/08/2011 07:22 AM

Subject: Incident at YHIDC - Water Connection [SEC=TIN-CONFIDENCE: COMMERCIATL]

Yesterday at approximately 4:20 pm (Perth time) our Ops department
recieved a call from the Edwards stating that their water had been
cut off. The Edwards are locking to take action via the Media which
is an outcome none of us want. We have been given a deadline of C.O.
B today to respond to the Edwards. Our Ops department called Water
Corps emergency response last night and Watercorp sent out a team to
fix the problem.

Thanks and Regards,

Project Manager,

Yongah Hill IDC Project Team

IMA Infrastructure,

Department of Immigration and Citizenship
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